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Paul Houser

From: Monica Ellis <monica.ellis@getf.org>
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2013 10:55 AM
To: Paul Houser
Subject: Reminder of invitation to attend U.S. Water Partnership Water Data Integration 

Conference

 

  
 

   

   
 

The U.S. Water Partnership is pleased to follow up on the invitation to 
attend the first Water Data Integration Conference at the U.S. Geological 
Survey. 
  

Water Data Integration Conference 
Wednesday, June 19, 2013 

8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
  

U.S. Geological Survey 
12201 Sunrise Valley Drive 

Reston, VA 20192-0002 
  

The conference will bring the U.S. public and private sectors together with 
international community leaders to begin a discussion about water data, 
challenges to integration and how to meet those challenges by creating 
partnerships that address water security across the planet. The conference 
will also serve as a critical input in meeting the needs requirements of the 
USWP water web portal.  A draft agenda will be available by the end of next 
week. 
  
If you have yet to do so, please RSVP here.  Participants will be responsible 
for making their own hotel reservations, but a block of rooms has been 
reserved at three hotels in Reston at a discounted rate.  More information 
on hotel options in Reston and Washington, DC is available here. 
Transportation will also be available from Union Station to the U.S. 
Geological Survey campus in Reston and back on the date of the 
conference. Please indicate if this is needed on the RSVP form. 
  
Please contact Chuck.Chaitovitz@getf.org or Kristen.Ward@getf.org with 
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any questions. 
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